
 

             

  
 
           

 
 
   
          
 
 

Tuesday 12th September 2023 
 
 
 
Coronavirus 
 
Current public health guidance in relation to COVID-19 and children's school attendance is 
as follows. 
 
• Children who have a high temperature must not attend school until they no longer have a 
high temperature and are well enough to attend. 
 
 
• Where parents decide to test their children, those with a positive COVID-19 test result 
must stay at home for 3 days after the day they have taken their test and can then return to 
school as long as they no longer have a high temperature and are well enough to attend. 
 
 
• Children do not need to have a negative test result to return. 
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